
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
15th August 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
We are very excited to welcome Year 8 students to school at 8.45am on Thursday 1st September.  
Students should wear full school uniform.  Students should also bring a snack with them for break. 
 
Your daughter will enter the building via the underpass and go directly to her Form room.  Please be 
assured staff and senior students will be at hand to assist in directing students to the correct area. 
 
At the conclusion of the induction morning, you are invited to attend a brief assembly at 11.45am led 
by the Principal, Ms Stuart and your daughter’s Leader of Learning, Mrs S McKeown (refreshments will 
be served). All Year 8 students will be present and there will be an opportunity for you to take 
photographs and meet your daughter’s Form Tutor.   
 
School buses are operational from this day so we would ask you not to park at the front of the building.  
You should enter through the main school doors where you will be directed to the Assembly Hall. 
 
Year 8 students will return on Friday 2nd September 8.45am-12.35pm.  Students will stay for lunch; 
school meals will be available but students who want a packed lunch should bring it with them.   
Normal school timetable will commence on Monday 5th September. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you and your daughter on Thursday 1st September.   In the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school should you need to. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

G Houston 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To access Belfast Model School for Girls Privacy notice or GDPR policy please see our school website 
at www.belfastgms.org 


